Dear Sir,

I am enclosing herewith my paper entitled "Adsorption of arsenazo (III) by phosphorus-containing polymer sorbent” for publication in your esteemed Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.

Dyes pollutions are one of the main problems of the ecosystem. Dyes are commonly found in large quantities in industrial wastewaters. Most of them are toxic and detrimental to people, animals and plants, and even in small amounts they can cause severe health problems. Therefore, in order to fix the problem of water contamination, studies on the removal of dyes from various waters are making steady headway.
It is known that Arsenazo (III) is widely applied for spectrophotometric determination of metal ions, proteins and as electrochemical probe for the detection of proteins by polarographic method. Arsenazo (III) is a hazardous chemical which may lead to cancer when inhaled, ingested, or exposed to via the eye or skin.
In recent years, various dye removal with some adsorbents has been studied by several investigators and information about removal of Arsenazo (III) in known literature is poor. The scope of this research was to study the efficiency of phosphorus-containing polymer sorbent in the removal of Arsenazo (III) from aqueous solutions. The adsorption behavior of the sorbent was evaluated by the determiniation of the effect of some experimental parameters such as, the initial dye concentration, solution pH, sorbent dose, phase contact time, and temperature on the dye removal. It has also been studied of the adsorption isotherms, kinetics and thermodynamics of the process. Based on the obtained experimental data and its comparison with literature data, the investigated sorbent could be recommended for removal Arsenazo (III) from water.

I would like to notice that the polymer sorbent, mentioning in the paper, was synthesized by our group and investigated its sorption property towards some metal ions. For the first time, I have applied this sorbent for Arsenazo (III) removal. I warrant that these results have not been submitted to another journal and published elsewhere.
Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society is the largest well-known scientific publication source targeting a broad audience of academic and industrial researchers. I hope my paper will find a place in the forthcoming issues and many researches and engineers will be interested in this paper.  

Should you feel any further information is required, we would too please to provide the same to you.

Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely yours

Dr. Rasim M. Alosmanov
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